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$1,200 in copper stolen from KU campus
building

August 7, 2013

About $1,200 in copper hardware was reported stolen Tuesday from a building at Kansas University, according to campus
police.

The theft, from a computer services facility on Sunnyside Ave., was reported Tuesday but might have happened anytime in
the past month, according to a KU Public Safety Office report.

Police believe a burglar broke into the building and stole the copper, but no suspects have been identified.
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